What happens next»

Thank you for attending our Cabrini NOW community
conversation on Wednesday, December 11, 2024!

Tonight’s meeting material will be posted on CHA's
website thecha.org/cabrininow and public comments
will be accepted until January 8, 2025.

A draft plan will be published in early 2025 with an
opportunity for more public comment before a final plan
is published.

CHA will begin applying for zoning changes and
releasing site-specific solicitations for development
partners on the first sites throughout 2025.
Development partners will be recommended by CHA
and the Near North Working Group, and need CHA
Board approval.

If you've signed up for updates, we will continue
reaching out to you as we move forward with site
specific development plans!

Please email us any comments and sign up for
updates: cabrininow@thecha.org
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